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" How did it get so late so soon?" - Dr. Suess  

 

It is with mixed emotions that I am announcing my retirement from practicing 

dentistry. After more than 38 years in practice, it is time for me to pass the torch.  

Over the years, I have formed close bonds with you, my patients, and have gotten to 

know many of  you and your families quite well. It is hard to say goodbye.  

As you might imagine, finding the right doctor to take my place was a daunting task. 

Only after interviewing many candidates was I able to find the perfect fit in Dr. Brian 

Reardon.  

Dr. Reardon is a local Elmhurst dentist who I have known for many years, and is a 

respected colleague. He looks forward to continuing to provide outstanding dental 

care for many years to come. On the following page you will find a brief biography 

to introduce Dr. Reardon.  

Be assured that my wonderful and caring staff will remain and will work closely to 

help Dr. Reardon become acquainted with each and every one of you. This will ensure 

a smooth transition and your continued satisfaction with your dental care.  

I would like to extend my deepest personal thanks to you for your loyalty and trust in 

my practice for these many  years. My dedication to providing the highest level of care 

will only continue with Dr. Brian Reardon and I am very confident that you will enjoy 

working with him.  

 

All the best, 

Jeffrey J. Slovick  DDS  

 


